William R. Bright

Founder and Chairman
Campus Crusade for Christ

March 19, 2003

Dr. Merrill Holley

Casa de Vida, Inc.
1315 Highway 182
Morgan City, LA 70380

Dear Merrill:

Thank you so very, very, very much for all you have done to help provide the
kind of pure air which Vonette and I so desperately need. How can I ever begin
to adequately express our gratitude for all that you have done to help purify the
air that we will soon be breathing in our condominium because of you and

Larry.

Please know that I want to reciprocate imwhatever way I'can to encourage you
in your great ministry. I believe God is going to use you and Larry to do
something that nobody else has done in the whole anti-mold movement.

Vonette joins me in saying a million, million thanks.

Yours for helping to fulfill the Great Commission
each year until our Lord returns,

WRB:dc

100 Lake Hart Drive, Orlando, FL 32832-0100 U.S.A.
Telenhone (407) R26-2100 FAX (407) R26-2120 Email: hill hrichr@ccci are



